From: Maria Florutau Sent: 21 August 2015 18:29
To: McClue, Jonathan

Subject: Petition

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr McClue

Application 2015/4030/P

I am writing in connection with an application on the Mortimer Estate to "clad" the buildings. I found out about it as I read an article in the Brent and Kilburn Times this Thursday just gone.

I live on the Kilburn Gate and when I first moved in to the flat, the estate was a coordinating collection of buildings. Now, nothing matches. The new brick does not match the old brick on the stairwells and the two buildings which are now white look very harsh.

The estate looked better before this alteration was done to the outsides and I really object to the Council messing around with the exterior of perfectly acceptable buildings.

The article says that Mortimer Estate was designed by an eminent architect and so why interfere with his work?

I do not want Mortimer Estate to end up looking like Kilburn Gate - all different sorts of buildings but without a common theme.

I hope that the planners listen as I have heard that planning departments generally ignore people's views. I hope I have not wasted my time writing this email.

Regards Maria Florutau Kilburn Gate, NW6